
November 2022 Parent Council Newsletter

Fundraisers! 
We have TWO fundraisers to offer this season:

Negash Coffee Fundraiser:
Order Deadline: December 8, 2022
100% Organic, Ethiopian coffee; roasted right here in Manitoba. Buy bags of ground or whole bean coffee, and
support NMS PAC for the students! 

Order Form attached to the email. 
Go to negashcoffee.com to browse.

Peak Of The Market, Farm to School Fundraiser:
Order end date: December 8, 2022

BUNDLE A: 2lb carrots, 2lb yellow onions, 5lb potatoes & a recipe booklet - $15
BUNDLE B: 3lb carrots, 3lb yellow onions, 10lb potatoes, 1lb parsnips, one cabbage & a recipe booklet - $25
"Donation bundles" can be ordered also, and donated to Niverville Helping Hands!

Order online at: farmtoschool.ca/shop
OR use form attached to email.

Choose: Niverville Middle School Parent Council as the organization name. 

Order pick up will be December 14th, 2022 at the Son City building, across the street from NMS.

**If there are parents that are able to help on December 14th for the sorting and handing out of orders, it would be
greatly appreciated!**

Student of the Month
October Prize: Dairy Queen. We love being able to reward the students every month with a prize, and this
absolutely cannot happen without the support of the businesses in town and the parents that support us. We
are looking for donations (approved items or monetary) that can be used for prizes for the students. Your
donation helps us bring joy to our students and encourage them to be the best students they can be!

E-transfers can be accepted by email at: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com
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For any questions, ideas, concerns or to send an e-transfer donation, 
our email address is: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

Staff Appreciation
We are looking for monetary donations for our staff appreciation day. 

On December 20th, 2022, we will be providing lunch for all teachers & support staff as a giant THANK YOU for all of the
time they spend making our children's days full of learning and joy. 

This is a yearly tradition, and we rely heavily on our community in order to make this happen. It is a nice way to thank
the staff for all their hard work and we know that the staff really look forward to being blessed (and not having to pack
their own lunch!).

Would you like to donate or help? Have questions?  Please let us know!

Want to see improvements to our outdoor active play space?
We are excited to be partnering with the Student Leadership group at NMS to get their ideas on
how we can improve the green space. Some great ideas from the students were: Benches, Trees, Garden
Boxes, Sand for Volleyball court, Basketball court and Running Track. We are also hoping to start a long term
fundraiser for a play structure!

If you are Interested in design, estimate research, grant research, or grant writing, or are able to donate,
please let us know! We could use all hands on deck to initiate these projects and turn the vision into a reality. 

Noella Andres
Co-Chair

Jenni Morin
Co-Chair

Introducing the *Updated* 2022-23 PAC Board Members

Meagan Couzens
Secretary

Tammy Meyer
Communications

Shanda Offenberger
Member

PAC is looking for parents to join the team!  Specifically,  we are looking for a parent to take on the
treasurer role. If you have interest  in helping, please contact us here: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council helps to organize events that create fun experiences for the students, ensure the staff & teachers
are appreciated, and fundraise for school improvements, like green space, student of the month, and more!

Our next in-person meeting is January 9, 2022 at 6pm at NMS. Communication is ongoing within the team via
Slack (a messenger app).

PAC Update
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